PUBLIC NOTICE

Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Update

Public Involvement Meetings

In June of 2012, a series of public involvement meetings will be held in the
City of Montgomery, the Town of Pike Road, the City of Prattville and the City
of Wetumpka. The purpose of these meetings is to present for public comment
the Draft Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPQO) 2012
Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan.

A public comment period will begin Friday June 1, 2012 and end on Monday,
June 25, 2012. The public comments will be used to edit the Draft
Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 2012 Bicycle and

Pedestrian Plan. The plan will help establish bicycle and pedestrian transportation priorities for portions of
Autauga, ElImore and Montgomery Counties including the municipalities of Coosada, Deatsville, Elmore,
Millbrook, Montgomery, Prattville, Pike Road and Wetumpka. The June 2012 Bicycle and Pedestrian

Meeting schedule is below:

Elmore County

Autauga County

Monday, June 11", 2012
Wetumpka Civic Center

Monday, June 11", 2012
City of Prattville City Hall,

3168 Park Circle

City Council Chambers

1lam.—-1pm. 101 West Main Street
4:30 p.m. — 6 p.m.
Montgomery County Montgomery County

Tuesday, June 12", 2012
Downtown Intermodal Transfer Facility
Conference Room
495 Molton Street
1lam.—1pm.

Tuesday, June 12", 2012
Downtown Intermodal Transfer Facility
Conference Room
495 Molton Street
4:30 p.m. -6 p.m.

Montgomery County

Thursday, June 14", 2012
Town of Pike Road Town Hall
Town Council Chambers
9575 Vaughn Road
4:30 p.m. -6 p.m.
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The public involvement meetings will be in “open house” format. Transportation
planning staff will be available to answer questions and deliberate with citizens.
Comment forms, to be returned by June 25, 2012, will be available. In addition, MPO
transportation planning staff will address future public involvement opportunities. All
citizens are encouraged to attend and let your interests be heard.

Additional information is available on the MPO Internet website at
www.montgomerympo.org under the Bicycle and Pedestrian Planning link. To contact
MPO staff, stop by 495 Molton Street, Montgomery, call Robert E. Smith Jr, Director
of Planning/MPO Administrator, Department of Planning, City of Montgomery,

Alabama at 241-2249, or email rsmith@montgomeryal.gov . April Delchamps, Transportation Planner,
241-2734, or email her at adelchamps@montgomeryal.gov or Kindell Anderson, Transportation Planner, at
241-2754, or email him at kanderson@montgomeryal.gov If you have any disabilities which require special
assistance, please contact MPO staff at least 72 hours before the meetings.




